
 

 

 

 
 
October 3, 2024 
 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC 
 
Zeke Martin 
Via: MuckRock.com 
 
Mr. Martin, 
 
We have received your September 26, 2024 Freedom of Information (FOIA) Request which is 
requesting Police Officer information for fiscal year 2023 and 2024 
 
Mr. Martin, attached you will find a document created by the Human Resources Department 
related to your request.  The City of Dixon does not track the race of employees. 
 
You have the right to appeal to the Public Access Counselor, Office of the Attorney General, 500 
South 2nd Street, Springfield, IL 62701, Phone: 877-299-3642 Fax: 217-782-1396 Email: 
public.access@ilag.gov or seek judicial review in Lee County under section 11 of FOIA based on 
the necessary redaction.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Keesha Kunde 
City Clerk, Dixon IL.  
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Office of the City Clerk 
Keesha Kunde  

121 W 2nd St, Dixon, IL  61021 
(815) 288-6995 

foia@discoverdixon.org 


